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Radio Bilingüe- EEO Report- Aug. 1, 2020- Jul. 31, 2021. 
 

Hirings 
 
No new full-time employees were hired during this period.  
 
Outreach Events 
 
August 7, 2020 
The Association of Schools of Journalism and Mass Communication (ASJMC), representing 
accredited j-schools in the US and overseas. ASJMC selected Radio Bilingüe’s Executive Director, 
Hugo Morales, as the recipient of its 2020 Gerald Sass Distinguished Service Award, presented 
each year to a leading professional for transformative contribution to the fields of journalism 
and journalism education. 
Mr. Morales was the featured speaker at the Awards virtual ceremony, which took place on 
August 7, 2020. In his acceptance speech he talked about RB’s work and significance within 
public media in the United States. 
 
May 13, 2021 
María Eraña, Director of Broadcasting, moderated a public virtual forum on housing issues 
during the COVID-19 pandemic. Ms. Eraña had an opportunity to talk about Radio Bilingüe’s 
work in offering reliable and timely information to Spanish-speaking residents in its areas of 
coverage on the prevention of COVID-19 as well as support and services available for people 
affected by the pandemic. 
The forum was conducted in Spanish and was organized by Communities for a New California- 
CNC Ed Fund. 
 
June 10, 2021 
Chelis López, co-host of Radio Bilingüe’s national talk show, Línea Abierta (Open Line), hosted a 
public virtual forum with the goal of helping to dispel myths about COVID vaccines. The forum 
was conducted in Spanish and was presented by the California Department of Public Health. 
Ms. López had the opportunity to introduce Radio Bilingüe’s work in combating misinformation 
about the COVID vaccine among Latinos.  
 
 



June 19, 2021 
Radio Bilingüe’s Executive Director, Hugo Morales, represented Radio Bilingüe at a community 
event in Arvin, California, in Kern County. The San Juan Bautista celebration event was attended 
by around 500 farmworkers and their families, and it took place from 1 p.m. to 2 a.m.   
Mr. Morales and Radio Bilingüe’s volunteer programmer, Natalia Bautista were the MC’s at the 
event and they were able to promote Radio Bilingüe’s work, focusing on our programming 
targeting indigenous Mixteco farmworkers in California and the United States.  Mr. Morales and 
Ms. Bautista also took the opportunity to talk to people about the importance of taking the 
COVID vaccine and to encourage attendees to register to get it.  
 
  
 


